

Juggler Haus Oktoberfest 2025 - Important Announcement

Dear Ticket Holders,

It is with great disappointment that we announce the cancellation of Oktoberfest 2025, originally scheduled for October 18th.

Due to the ongoing BCGEU strike, we are currently unable to secure the beverages that are an essential part of the Oktoberfest experience. We share in your disappointment and truly appreciate your understanding during this unexpected situation.

But don't pack away your lederhosen just yet — we are already planning an alternative event to take its place! Stay tuned for updates.

---

Ticket Reimbursement Instructions:

Vtix will begin the process of refunding tickets and notifying everyone who purchased of the cancellation.

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to me at scirillo@ndrs.org

Thank you for your continued support,
The Juggler Haus Team